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Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We hope you’ve enjoyed the sunny weather as much as we have in school! Please see the below 

news and updates for the school. 

 

 Important dates: 
6th May – Bank Holiday Monday – SCHOOL CLOSED 

7th May – Y3 Cricket Festival  

W/B 10th June - Y4 Times table screening & Y1 Phonics screening 

12th  June – NO CABIN CLUB 

19th June – Pre-school and Codden stay and play sports morning 

20th-21st May – Y5 Trip to London 

25th June - KS1 sports afternoon 

27th June – KS2 sports afternoon 

1st July - Y6 Athletics festival 

4th July – Transition morning Y1-Y5 

11th & 12th July – Y6 transition days to Park 

18th July – Leavers assembly 2pm 

 

Home Learning can be found every week on our School website or here. 

 

You can view the new KS1&2 Curriculum Maps for the Summer term here, via our school 

website. 

 

Year 4 Residential 

Year 4 took part is some exciting activities on their recent residential. Over the next week 

some photographs will upload to their class blogs for you to view and enjoy! 

 

Bank Holiday Monday – 6th May 

School will be closed on Bank Holiday Monday (6th May). School will 

commence on Tuesday 7th May. 

 

 

NO CABIN CLUB – Wednesday 12th June 

Please note that there is NO Cabin Club on Wednesday 12th June due to 

mandatory staff training. If you book your child into Cabin Club on 

Wednesdays, we ask that you make other arrangements for your child on this 

date.  

 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  
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School Dinner – Price Changes 

Following the email sent out to all parents, from 1st May 2024, we will be increasing the price 

we charge as a Federation for School Dinners and our Preschool/Nursery at both Bishops 

Tawton Primary School and Langtree Community School. 

· School Dinners will rise from £2.40 to £2.60 in May and then to £2.70 in 

September 2024. 

We hope you will continue to use these services and support the school, but completely 

understand if you would prefer to send your child(ren) with a packed lunch. 

· Bishops Tawton Pre-school and Langtree Community School Nursery costs: 

For 3 years olds, £4.50 an hour- remains the same. 

For 2 years olds, from £5.50 an hour to £6.00 an hour. 

We’d like to use this opportunity to remind you of our Charging & 

Remissions Policy to ensure you understand your commitment with 

regards to notice and cancellations periods and where you may be liable 

for charges. This policy can be found via each School website under 

Policies. 

SAVE THE DATE! BT Big Bash at the Sawmills – May 19th 

The BT Big Bash arranged by the PTFA, will be on 19th May at the 

Sawmills (just down the road from the school). This is a family fun filled 

day, with a few musicians lined up and hoping the sun will shine! There 

will be activities for the kids too - beat the goalie, a little craft tent 

and other exciting things. 

 

The PTFA will be setting up a JustGiving page to purchase tickets. The ticket cost will help 

go towards the funds to develop the school’s outdoor learning environment. If you have any 

questions about the event, please contact the PTFA directly via email: ptfa@bishopstawton-

primary.org. 

 

Out of school clubs and activities 

 
Musical in a week 

Musical in a Week 2024 will be Monday 5th to Friday 9th August. 
Included in the participation fee, each child will receive a keepsake t-shirt and 2 tickets to the performance 

(more tickets will be available to buy). 

 

Juniors (ages 4 to 9 years) will perform Aladdin 
9am to 1pm each day with the performance at 1pm on the Friday 
£110 per child and £90 for siblings 
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Inters (ages 9 to 13 years) will perform Shrek the Musical 
9am to 5pm each day with the performances at 4.30pm and 7.30pm on the Friday 
£130 per child and £110 for siblings 

 

Seniors (ages 13 to 18 years) will perform Beauty and the Beast 
9am to 5pm each day with the performances at 6pm and 9pm on the Friday 
£130 per child and £110 for siblings 

 

Early drop-off is back again this year, so you are able to get to work. For £6 per day, if needed, you can 

drop your child off from 8am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


